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Year 1 Secret Reader  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Would you like to come and read your favourite storybook to our Year 1 Class? 
 
We are looking for adult ‘Secret Readers’ who can come into school on a on a Monday 
afternoon at 2.45pm and read a story to our Year 1 class. The ‘Secret Reader’ will be kept 
a secret from the children until arrival.  
 
Our Secret Readers can be grandparents, aunties or uncles too so please get the whole 
family involved.  

 
If you would like to get involved, please contact the school office on 677 1235 or by emailing 
schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk and we will organise a convenient time for your ‘secret’ 
visit!    
 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Billington and Ms Parry 
Year 1 Class Teachers  
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